
Dear Enfield Council,

I am writing to express my strong objection to the draft plan to convert Firs Farm playing 
fields \Wetlands to a crematorium.  This is a much loved public green space and for my 
family and I is one of the best things about living in the area. I have been so delighted at 
how it had been converted to its current state and use it for exercise and leisure 3-5 times 
every week. It is also constantly used by young people for positive activities such as sport, 
which I believe should be encouraged. I understand the need for a crematorium but I 
politely encourage you to find an alternative site. My family and I would be so saddened to 
see the Wetlands and playing fields go.

I would be very grateful if the views of my family and I are taken into consideration. 
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